
 

Narrandera Golf Club 

   Summer Teams 2022-23 

Week 19 
 
We saw 89 players take to the course this week playing 91 rounds. 
 
The top 5 teams this week are: Mostly Family on 117 nett; Big Sticks & The Woollie Ones on 
118 nett; Gee”Gee’s 2, Party Central, Bidgee Bog Busters & Gunners all on 119. 
 
The finals are upon us, the teams split into two divisions of 10 teams for Division 1 and 9 
teams for Division 2 (see below). All teams have been taken back to “0”, and we start the 
progressive score again for the 3 finals rounds. Good luck to all teams. 
 

Finals Division One Finals Division Two 
Ballz of Steele Bidgee Burglars 
Bidgee Bog Busters Big Sticks 
Cruisers Dimpled Balls 
Gee"Gee's 1 Gunners 
Gee"Gee's 2 Happy Gilmours 
King Stitched Mulligatawny 
Mostly Family Party Central 
Narrandera Auto Wreckers Sheds N Homes 
The Roadies The Unknowns 

The Woollie Ones  

 
Best Individual scores for the week were Trevor Whitby on 26 nett; Todd Carter, Wayne 
Hickenbotham & Taj Trengrove on 27 nett; Nick Hetherington, Fiona Gawne, Jack Harrison & 
Glenn Madden all on 28 nett. Balls went to 29 on a count back, these are listed in the Pro 
Shop so do not forget to ask and collect your prize. 
 
Nearest the Pins – the 2nd hole was taken out by Phil Birch with 130cm, the 5th hole was taken 
out by Jono Schofield with 320cm, and the 18th hole was taken out by Steve Gehringer with 
4165cm. We had 2 players land on the 2nd hole, 1 player landed on the 5th hole & 1 player 
land on the 18th hole. Remember, the 2nd hole is for handicaps 10 & over, the 5th hole is for 
handicaps 9 & under, and the 18th hole is open for everyone. 
 
This week saw 7 birdies. 
 



Please remember to take a sand bucket with you on your round and fill any divots that you 
create in your play. Also, if you know how to, please also repair pitch marks on the green, if 
you are unsure of how to make these repairs, there are several members who can assist. 
 
The Presentation has been booked in for Saturday April 1st, 2023. Please fill out an attendance 
slip if you intend to attend the presentation (see page 2). 
 
The Narrandera Rodeo is now at the Golf Club on Friday evenings selling their meat raffle 
tickets, so why not pop out for a meal, grab yourself some tickets & see if you can take home 
a meat tray, watch the kids run around while you relax and enjoy and unwind for the 
weekend. 
 
The club is also open for lunch on Sundays. 
 
Many thanks to all our sponsors this year, please invest in their future as they invest in ours. 

See you on the green. 

The Summer Teams Committee 

  


